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Hartford Area Career Fair in September 
 
PIERRE, S.D. – The Department of Labor and Regulation (DLR) Sioux Falls Job 
Service will be co-hosting a career fair with the Hartford Chamber of Commerce on 
Thursday, Sept. 5, 2024, from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. CDT. 
 
Hiring events/career fairs are designed to allow job seekers to visit, apply, and possibly 
receive a confidential interview with one or more businesses in one location. Individuals 
should bring a resume and be prepared to interview for open positions. 
 
Participating businesses can build brand awareness, find an untapped pool of qualified 
candidates, benefit from face-to-face interaction with potential employees, and save 
time and money finding qualified employees. Registration is highly encouraged for 
businesses. Visit https://forms.office.com/g/TVAcXv35xL to register.   
 
Interested individuals needing help with a resume or cover letter before the event can 
call the Sioux Falls Job Service office at 605-367-5300 to speak with an Employment 
Specialist. To view open positions in the area before the event, visit 
southdakotaworks.org. 
 
Businesses interested in participating in future events should contact Business Service 
Specialist Alicyn at 605-789-4408 with the Sioux Falls Job Service office.  
 
All DLR hiring events are offered free of charge to businesses and job seekers. 
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